
EASTERN GARDENS COOPERATIVE

3045 Eastern Avenue
Sacramento, California 95821

(916)489-1604

May 30, 2012

To: Members of Eastern Gardens Cooperative

Subject: Pool Closed for Repairs

I regret to inform you that the pool will have to be closed due to
deterioration of plaster on the bottom of the pool.

Because of the amount of plaster that is breaking apart there is a
potential safety and liability issue if someone was to accidently
step on the deteriorating material.

Depending on what process will be decided for correction the pool
will be closed up to 4 weeks.

If you have any further questions please call the office.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

7£*6M ftfe&fewtf
Community Manager


